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Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCR 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I would likc to be on rccord with the Illinois Pollution Control Board as strongly supporting
Midwest Gcncration in its requcst for short-term relief from tstc regulations governing emissions
at itS coal-fired power plants. It is a reasonable request for a small aniount of regulatory flexibility
that can greatly benefit local economies and jobs,

Midwest Generation is a major provider of much-needed jobs — at its plants throughout Illinois
and through supplies and services it buys from illinois companies. Nearly 65 percent of its 850
employees are union members. Hundreds of additional union members in the building and
construction trades work on special prqieets in the plants, often installing new pollution controls.
Additionally, the company pays nearly $5 million in property taxes to support schoøl end
municipal services.

Midwest Generation is a company that conducts itself with a great deal of integrity and
responsibility to stakeliolders -. whether employees, policymakers or communities surrounding
its plants. Its request for a variance is straightforward and reasonable.

All Midwest Generation seeks is permission to invest less than it otherwise would have during
just two years of the State’s 12-year emissions reductions program. iThe company is not avoiding
its responsibilities; it merely needs to defer some capital expenses For environmental
improvements as it goes through a financial restructuring.

The temporary rcHcf rcqucsted by Midwcst Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layoffs.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the state-mandated emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019. And, its emissions from 2013-16 would be less than
projected when current state regulations were adopted in 2007 In other words, the request would
result in lower emissions than currently required
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Thank you for considering and registering my comment in support of Midwest Generation’s
request.

Sincerely,

Patnck J. Verschoore
State Representative, 72”’ District
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